
Well what can I say, the Club is still there, although membership is very low so could do with 
some fresh blood.  As numbers are so low we cannot really offer club nights, the 
membership of £70 per adult for the year will basically allow you to play as and when you 
want.  The courts were re-painted last summer so are in good condition and one of the 
courts has floodlights. 
The courts are also available as 'pay and play' for £5 per hour. 
 
Many thanks 
 
Antonia 
 
Secretary 
Wrentham Lawn Tennis Club 


